
LET'S KEEP 
OUR SCHOOLS SAFE
The Surrey School District recognizes the importance of face-to-face learning and is committed to ensuring our
students can continue to learn as safely as possible by following all appropriate measures to limit the spread of
illness. 

With the final quarter of the school year beginning and cases increasing in our community, it is so important that
we continue to remain vigilant.

Staff and students should continue to follow health and safety
protocols, including:

Mask up

All K-12 staff and students in grades
4-12 must wear a mask in all indoor
areas. 

Students in Kindergarten and grades
1-3 are encouraged to wear a mask.

Back up
Maintain physical distance where
possible, including within your
cohort.

Check up
Do a daily health check and stay
home if you are unwell. And if you
have symptoms get tested.

Wash up
Wash or sanitize your hands
regularly.

Wear your mask safely – ensure it is clean and dry,
is a good fit, covers your nose and mouth fully. And
remember, don't touch your face or play with your
mask.

Our schools have remained open through the pandemic. Keeping
schools open keeps children and youth active and connected to
their peers, which is vital to their well-being. 

Our ability to remain open is a testament to the fact that our staff
and students are protecting each other and following protocols
consistent with public health guidelines and recommendations.

Thank you for all you do to keep our schools safe.

Thank you for everything that you are doing to keep our
schools safe

Over 90% of our school-based staff
have received their first dose of vaccine.


